
 

 

Herefordshire Core Strategy  
 

Inspector Note No 2a 
 

Minerals   
Following on from your reply, can you tell me if Herefordshire is a 
member of an Aggregate Working Party and, if so, which, one and who 

else is a member.  It would be helpful to know when the AWP was set 
up, how often they met or were in contact during the preparation of 

the Core Strategy, what there previous comments were (if any) and 
whether they had an input into the 2013 LAA.  
 

This is a matter that relates both to the Duty to Co-operate and to 
consistency with Paragraph 145 of the National Planning Policy 

Guidance.  
 
 

Christine Thorby 
24 November 2014 

 
 

 
 


